
Planning and Development

David Peckford, Assistant Director – Planning and Development

Email address for representations: 

northamptongateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Bodicote House
Bodicote
Banbury
Oxfordshire
OX15 4AA

www.cherwell.gov.uk

Please ask for: Rebekah Morgan Direct Dial:

Email: Your Ref: N/A

1st September 2022

Dear Sir/ Madam

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

Application No.: 22/02456/CNMA

Applicant’s Name: Segro

Proposal: Amendment to requirement 3 in schedule 2 of the DCO, inclusion of a new rail 
infastructure plan (proposed as non-material amendment to the Northampton 
Gateway Rail Freight Interchange Order 2019)

Location: Northampton Gateway Strategic Rail Freight Interchange
Outside Of Area
Outside Of Area
Oxfordshire

Re. Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange Project – Non-Material Change TR050006

I write to inform you that the above proposal has been considered under delegated powers and Cherwell 
District Council have no observations to make on the proposal. 

Yours faithfully

David Peckford
Assistant Director – Planning and Development

Checked By: Caroline Ford, Team Leader – Major Development




